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Dear parent/ carer, 

 

This week 

 

This week we have an action-packed Saturday! To launch the new Pakeman science lab, we will have an 

exciting show and session led by a Mad Scientist… The children will continue their recordings in the radio 

station. Also, we have an exciting drumming session planned. There is so much to fit in that we will be 

having a slightly later finish. We hope that you can join us from 3.00 – 3.15pm to hear the results of the 

drumming session. We would ask that your child stays until 3.15pm to share in this. 

 

 

Next week 

 

Next week is our SHINE Olympics! Our teams- the Spartans, Olympians and Athenians- have been training 

hard for what promises to be a very competitive day… If possible, could you please try to dress your child in 

their team colours. These are: 

Olympians: yellow 

Spartans: red 

Athenians: blue 

 

Our SHINE Olympics will be held in Tufnell Park from 10.30am-2.30pm. Activities will begin at 11.00am 
and the children will be back at school by 2:30pm. Parents are welcome to come along to support the 
athletes and lend a hand where possible.  Please ensure that your child is supplied with generous layers of 
sun cream throughout the day and that they have sufficient fresh water/juice to drink.  A sun hat is 
advisable. 
  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch on the day with plenty of non-fizzy drink. There may be a 

race for adults towards the end of the day. All children must be brought to and collected from the school 

unless alternative arrangements are made with Hannah. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  


